
 
 

Web: www.cadmoreendschool.org 
Charity Reg. No. 1066943 

 

Love            Faith          Courage         Honesty        Respect            Empathy 

Words from the Woods! 

Friday 6th October 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We only have a couple of weeks left before Autumn half-term. Looking through the 
children’s books and admiring the new displays popping up around the school makes 
me very proud of our pupils’ achievements. This could not be achieved without the 
hard work of our staff and you as parents. Thank you. 
 
Clubs 
You should have received a letter outlining all the clubs available from Monday 30th 
October through to Friday 15th December. 
 
If you would like your child to take part, please complete and return the slip and any 
monies. A copy of this letter can be found on the school website. 
 
Breakfast and after school care 
Wrap around care will resume on the first day back after half-term and will continue 
through to the last day of school. Please note that there will be no clubs during the 
final week; however after school care will be available right up to the last day (Tuesday 
19th December) until 5.15pm, at a charge of £3.50ph. 
 
Please note, if you need to use this service add hock, feel free to join us for breakfast 
club at any time; however we will require at least 1 hour notice if your child requires 
after school care.  
 
Year 5 and 6 residential - Longridge 
I am pleased to announce that we have secured a residential trip to Longridge in 
Marlow. This can be a valuable experience for the children; not only spending 4 nights 
away from their parents, but also having the chance to enjoy a range of outdoor 
activities; possibly for the first time. 
 
A copy of the letter can be found on the school website. 
 
EYFS and Year 1 and Year 2 trip to Norden Farm 
Children are off to see Miki at Norden Farm theatre on Thursday 30th November 2017. 
It is a lovely story about how a polar bear and a penguin make a wish. Please return 
permission slips and payments ASAP. 
 
A copy of the letter can be found on the school website. 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
(subject to change) 

New 

Wed 11.10.17 Parent 

workshop on Phonics. 

Suitable for parents with 

children in EYFS – Year 3. 

2.30 – 3.15pm and 6.00 – 

6.45pm 

Fri 13.10.17 Film night 3.15 – 

5.15 

Mon 16.10.17 Parent 

workshop – Learning Ladders 

6 – 6.45pm 

Fri 20.10.17 End of term. 

3.15pm 

Mon 30.10.17  School opens 

Thu 2.11.17 Parent 

workshop on hearing your 

child read. How to support 

your child in Reception 

through to Year 6. 2.30 -

3.15pm and 6.00 – 6.45pm 

Wed 8.11.17 Parent and 

teacher consultation 

Wed 15.11.17 Parent and 

teacher consultation 

Fri 17.11.17 Children in Need 

Wed 29.11.17 Parent 

workshop on maths. Year 3 – 

6. 2.30 – 3.15pm and 6.00 – 

6.45pm 

Wed 6.12.17 Parent 

workshop on maths. EYFS – 

Year 2. 2.30-3.15pm and 6.00 

– 6.45pm 

Sat 9.12.17 Christmas Fayre 
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 Parent workshop - Phonics 
If you would like to learn more about how we teach phonics, we offer two 
opportunities to find out. If interested, please complete and return the slip at the end 
of this newsletter. 
 
 
 
NSCPP 
The NSPCC’s Speak out. Stay safe. programme is visiting our school to make sure our 
pupils have the knowledge and understanding they need, to stay safe from abuse. 

I’m pleased to tell you that we will be working with the NSPCC, the UK’s leading 
children’s charity, who will be delivering their Speak out. Stay safe. programme on 
Tuesday 10th October. This is a nationwide programme for every primary-school-aged 
child in the UK and Channel Islands. With the help of their friendly mascot Buddy, 
they will be presenting an assembly to the children in our school as well as a 
conducting a workshop for Years 5 and 6 

Coffee morning 
As requested by parents, we will be hosting our first ‘last Friday of the month’ coffee 
and cake morning. 
 
Please donate a cake if you can, as all proceeds go back to purchase resources for the 
children. 
 
Coffee morning will take place during and after celebration assembly. I look forward 
to seeing you on Friday 20th October. 
 
As always, have a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing you on Monday 
morning. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs. Debbie Groom 

Headteacher 

Wed 13.12.17 EYFS and KS1 

Nativity. 2.15-3.15pm 

Thu 14.12.17 EYFS and KS1 

Nativity (7 yr+ please) 6.30 

– 7.30pm 

Fri 15.12.17 Film night 

Tue 19.12.17 Christmas 

celebrations at the church. 

1pm 

Tue 19.12.17 School 

finishes 2pm 

 

Term Dates 

INSET Days 

4.9.17, 5.9.17, 3.1.18, 

29.3.18, 4.6.18 

 

Open                          Close  
 

Autumn Term 2017: 

Wed 6.9.17        Fri 20.10.17 

Mon 30.10.17  Tue 19.12.17 
 

Spring Term 2018 
Thu 4.1.18              Fri 9.2.18 

Mon 19.2.18    Wed 28.3.18 

 

Summer Term 2018 
Mon 16.4.18        Fri 25.5.18 

Tue 5.6.18          Tue 24.7.18 


